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	Dear Sirs,
I am writing to express my interest in the 2025 Legal Traineeship at Byrne Wallace LLP. As an applicant with a solid foundation in commercial law, honed through my experience working for the Philip Lee Projects and Construction team and as a legal executive at Hugh J. Ward solicitors, I am excited about the opportunity to both contribute to your firm and further develop my legal skills.

In my current role as an intern at Philip Lee LLP, I have added to my previous legal experience. As a member of the projects and construction team, I have compiled briefs for procurement challenges, drafted contracts per the RIAI specifications and have had many interactions with some of the largest public and private bodies in the construction industry.

Byrne Wallace have an esteemed real estate team which greatly interests me. In my burgeoning legal career, I have developed experience and knowledge in the Projects & Construction field, debt collection and residential property spheres, and the opportunity to work with such a respected team would be an opportunity I would relish. If given the opportunity, I would be eager to bring my enthusiasm and experience to this team.

Thank you for considering my application and I look forward to hearing from you in the future.

Sincerely,

Padraic Mckenna
October 16  2024
	
	



